
Project LIFE/SEARCH Open House
Project SEARCH-West Chester and Project LIFE-Fairfield 
Campus jointly organized an Open House event on 
November 4, welcoming more than 100 potential interns. 
Representatives from our associate school districts 
accompanied students who had the chance to explore 
displays created by our current interns. During this 
interactive session, they had the opportunity to engage 
with the interns, asking questions about their job training 
rotations and gaining insights into the programs offered.

In addition to the informative displays, Project LIFE interns 
from LIFE with Coffee were on hand to offer a selection 
of beverages for the students to enjoy. The event also 
featured the presence of Opportunities for Ohioans with 
Disabilities and the Butler County Board of Developmental 
Disabilities, both of which provided valuable resources 
and connections for students seeking further information 
and support.

R




